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In March 2016, Liberty Utilities (Entrada Del Oro Sewer) 
Corp. (Liberty EDO) filed its rate application with Arizona 
Corporation Commission (ACC). In January 2017, a 
Comprehensive Settlement Agreement was filed with the 
ACC by Liberty EDO, Commission Staff, the Arizona 
Residential Utility Consumers Office, and three interveners. 
The Comprehensive Settlement Agreement was approved 
in March 2017. As part of that agreement, Liberty EDO 
agreed to a five year phase-in of the rate increase to lessen 
the impact on customers. This will be Year 3 of the 
phased-in rates, effective April 1, 2019.

To view the application and other filings please visit our 
website at https://arizona.libertyutilities.com/
entrada-del-oro/residential/news/notifications-az. 
html or call Liberty Utilities at 844-367-2028, Monday – 
Friday, between 7:30am – 4:30pm.
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Liberty Utilities has multiple options for how to pay your bill:

Payment Options

Pay Online with a credit or debit card: Click the 
“Pay My Bill” button on the www.libertyutilities.com 
homepage. Click “Make a Payment” under the 
“Credit l ATM Debit” box.

Pay by Phone: Call us at 844-367-2028 to make a 
payment. Please note, we cannot accept checks over 
the phone.

Pay In Person: Come into our Liberty Utilities 
Walk-in Center at 6877 Kings Ranch Road, Suite 4, 
Gold Canyon, AZ, 85118. 

Pay by Mail: Please return the lower portion of your 
statement, “Payment Coupon”, along with a check or 
money order in the envelope provided with your bill 
and mail to: Liberty Utilities, PO Box 52684,
Phoenix, AZ 85072.

Automatic Payments with SurePay: Sign up for 
Autopay with Surepay and your monthly payment will 
be automatically deducting from the account of your 
choice. Visit libertyutilities.com and click on “Make 
Payment” to sign up for SurePay.


